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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Communicate with faculty RE: trustee election <FACULTYTRUSTEEELECTION-
L@LSV.UKY.EDU> on behalf of Wood, Connie <cwood@UKY.EDU>

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 1:42 PM
To: FACULTYTRUSTEEELECTION-L@LSV.UKY.EDU
Subject: FW: Faculty Truste Election Final (Second)  Round of Voting - rEMINDER

Importance: High

Just a friendly reminder to vote.  The Faculty Trustee Election closes tomorrow at noon. 
 
 

Announcing the start of the Final Round of Voting for Faculty Trustee 
  
Members of the University Faculty: 
  

This email notification is being sent to all members of the University Faculty eligible to 
vote in Faculty Trustee elections. The purpose of this notice is to announce the final 
round of voting in the election of a new Faculty Trustee.  Our University is at a critical 
crossroad. New budgetary and programmatic policies are being formulated that will affect 
the careers and programs of every University Faculty member. A large turn-out by the 
University Faculty in this election will empower our elected representatives to the Board 
with a strong mandate to participate vigorously in the formation of these policies.  The 
following persons are the three candidates in the final round (listed alphabetically).   
  

Lee Blonder (Medicine) 
Terry Conners (Agriculture) 
Patrick McGrath (Medicine) 
  
In this final round process you are to select at the election site your first choice 
candidate.  You may opt to also select a second choice candidate.  If no one receives a 
majority of first choice votes, then the second choice votes will be used in determining the 
winner per Senate Rule 1.5.2.C. 
  

 The electronic process for voting in the final round is now open (Tuesday, April 19, 
2016) at the site provided below and will remain open through noon, Tuesday, April 26, 
2016.   
  

For the election site either click directly HERE  or go to the University Senate web site 
that has a page containing election information and links 
(http://www.uky.edu/Faculty/Senate/ ) 
   
Thank you very much for your participation in this election. 
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Connie Wood, Chair 
University Senate Rules and Elections Committee 
 
 


